
 

 

 

 

What is happening at SITA? 
 

2022/23-salary negotiations concluded 

Members will recall that the PSA tabled salary demands of a 12% across-the-board increase and a 

standby allowance of R300. A dispute was declared with the CCMA after the employer’s failure to 

respond to the demands for three months. The matter was conciliated on 11 August 2022 where parties 

agreed for an extension until 19 August 2022. Subsequently, the employer tabled salary increases of 6% 

across-the-board for all employees within the scope of Bargaining Forum. The said increase will also 

cover employees earning above the maximum threshold of salary scales. Salary increments for 

employees falling outside the Bargaining Forum will be determined by the board. 

 

The PSA was mandated to accept the employer’s offer by most members and the Collective Agreement 

was concluded on 19 August 2022. Employees will receive their increase in September 2022 with 

backpay with effect from April 2022. The CCMA dispute was subsequently withdrawn. The PSA made 

every effort to canvass the employer to pay the increases immediately. The employer, however, indicated 

that this would have adverse tax consequences for employees. It was resolved that the salary increase 

will be paid next month as the run for this month has already been finalised.  

 

The PSA would like to thank members for their patience whilst the negotiation process was underway as 

well as shop stewards who worked around the clock with the PSA Chief Negotiator to force the employer 

to come to the table and negotiate a better offer for members. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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